
SRES – NFIR 

GRANT OF 3rd MACP GP 5400 TO SMs 
 

• It was discussed in the NFIR’s PNM Sub. No. 15/2017. 

• This has been continuously pursuing by GS/NFIR. 

• Reminders – GS/NFIR to Rly. Board vide Letters dated 

28.08.17, 04.01.18, 29.01.18, 09.04.19.   

• Again GS/NFIR wrote letter to Board on 09.09.19 quoting the 

extract of 7
th
 CPC recommendations Para 11.40.55. 

“Keeping in mind the identical educational 

qualifications required for the post of ASM and SM, 

with practically no difference in the functions 

performed by them.” 

• We demand Railway Board to grant GP 5400 immediately. 
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